
P27.  Remove Condition 2 of Planning Permission P/09/0771/FUL to Make
Temporary Access Permanent at Land North West of Woodside, Glen
Road, Torwood for Mr Gillies Guthrie - P/18/0009/VRC

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Development
Services on an application for planning permission to the deletion of
condition 2 of the planning permission granted in 2011 for the regrade and
landscape of the disused quarry at Glen Road, Torwood, which stated that
vehicular access would be temporary. Removal of this condition would make
the vehicular access permanent.

Decision

The Committee agreed to continue consideration of the application to
allow an inspection of the site by Committee.


